
 

 

 
 

TENNIS LESSONS :  KILGRASTON SCHOOL:  BRIDGE OF EARN 
 
 
We have been given the wonderful opportunity by Kilgraston School in Bridge of Earn, to 
use their Tennis Court facilities for tennis lessons.  We will have the use of these facilities 
every Monday on the following dates: - 
  

13
th

 May 2019     20
th

 May 2019   27
th

 May 2019 

10
th

 June 2019   17
th

 June 2019 
 

NB:   THERE WILL BE NO TENNIS ON MONDAY 3
RD  

June 2020 
 

Children will be bused to Kilgraston School in a Perth and Kinross Mini bus driven by a staff 
member.    We will leave school at approx. 2.45pm and return at 4.30pm and children 
should be collected from the front foyer of the school at this time.   All equipment will be 
provided but should your child wish to use their own racket, please sent this along on the 
above dates.   
 

A donation of   £180.00   to cover the cost of these lessons has been received from St 

Vincent De Paul and therefore there is no charge for your child to attend.  
 

Places are very limited and should your child wish to attend this afterschool activity, 

please register on parentpay on or before Tuesday 7
th

 May 2019. 
 
Should you have any queries regarding same, please do not hesitate to contact the school.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 

 
 
Lynne Mendes  
Headteacher 

  
 
 
 
 

 

Our Lady’s Primary School, 
Garth Avenue, 

Perth, 
PH1 2LG 

Tel (01738) 477570 Fax (01738) 
 634259 

Email: Ourladys@pkc.gov.uk 
Headteacher: Lynne Mendes 

 
 
 


